
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the County Council for Greenville 
County will conduct a public hearing relating to an Ordinance entitled 
“AN ORDINANCE AUTHORIZING THE EXECUTION AND 
DELIVERY OF ONE OR MORE INCENTIVE AGREEMENTS BY 
AND AMONG GREENVILLE COUNTY, SOUTH CAROLINA AND 
A COMPANY KNOWN TO THE COUNTY AS PROJECT TABER, 
AND ONE OR MORE EXISTING OR TO-BE-FORMED OR 
ACQUIRED SUBSIDIARIES, OR AFFILIATED OR RELATED 
ENTITIES, AS SPONSOR, TO PROVIDE FOR A FEE IN LIEU OF 
AD VALOREM TAXES INCENTIVE; TO PROVIDE FOR THE 
INCLUSION OF THE PROJECT IN A MULTI-COUNTY BUSINESS 
OR INDUSTRIAL PARK; ADDITION OF SPONSOR AFFILIATE; 
AND OTHER RELATED MATTERS.” 

 
 

The hearing will be held in the Council Chambers at 301 University Ridge, Greenville, South 
Carolina, beginning at 6:00 p.m., on Tuesday, June 16, 2015, or, on the same date, at such other time 
thereafter as Council may announce. At the time and place fixed for this public hearing, all taxpayers, 
residents or other interested persons who appear will be given an opportunity to express their views for or 
against the matters contemplated by the Ordinance. Public comments will be received prior to the meeting 
in the meeting room. Individuals needing special assistance or sign interpreter to participate in the 
meeting, please notify the County Administrator's Office 48 hours prior to the meeting 
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